
 
 

 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 11 pupils 

 
 
 
15th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Sixth Form Open Evening: Thursday 12th October 2023 
 
On Thursday 12th October 2023, we will be holding our Sixth Form Open Evening in school. All Year 11 pupils 
are invited to attend, accompanied by their parents/carers.   
 
This event gives pupils an opportunity to see what the school can offer beyond GCSEs. Doors will open at 
6.15pm for a presentation in the Sports Hall at 6.30pm. The event will finish no later than 8.30pm. 
 
At the end of the presentation, there will be an opportunity to meet with Curriculum Team Leaders, current 
Sixth Form students and members of the school’s Leadership Team to discuss our sixth form offer. 
 
There will also be a chance to attend a talk on our Rugby and Netball Academies, open to suitable applicants 
for 2024. 
 
The Sixth Form prospectus will be available online to download before the event, so please check the Sixth 
Form pages of the website.  
 
Year 11 pupils will not be required to wear their school uniform.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 12th October, for what promises to be an exciting and informative 
evening.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Paul Bishop 
Assistant Headteacher and Director of Sixth Form 
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